
Just a few updates as we all enjoy this wonderful time of year on our beautiful lakes. 

Lake Management Plan Process: 

Attached you will find the agenda for the initial Lake Management Plan meeting.  Information from this 

meeting will be shared as will times of other meetings.  I realize attendance is difficult but if you have 

comments or suggestions,  please send them to gregpnpl@gmail.com. 

Boat Parade: 

Thanks to all who participated in our Annual Boat Parade.  Congratulations to our winners this year -  

Best Theme:  The McCarthy boat "Wonder Woman"   

Most Creative:  The Wenger boat "SS Despicable Me 3"   

Most Patriotic:  The Northquist boat "USA"   

Most Enthusiastic:  The Jensen boat "Costume Party"   

A special thanks to the Grady's for coordinating and providing the judging. 

We will have pictures of the winners on the Pipe Lakes web site shortly. 

Healthy Lakes: 

Just a reminder that we have resources on our web site about the Healthy Lakes program … 

http://pipelakes.org/category/documents/healthy-lakes/  This can assist you as you plan or begin 

planning your project for next year.  Again, if you have any questions regarding this program, you can 

contact gregpnpl@gmail.com  or check out the Healthy Lakes web site: http://healthylakeswi.com. 

That's about all for now.  Your Commission appreciates your continued support and we look forward to 

developing plans to continue to protect and improve our lakes and the surrounding areas. 
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